
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Each year, students in English learner programs take the ACCESS for ELLs language proficiency test. The test 
measures academic English language proficiency for students learning English in our school and throughout 
our state. 
 
With this letter is an Individual Student Report. This report provides information about test results for your 
child. This information is for you to review and keep. 
 
Teachers in our school use this information to help them make decisions about instruction for your child. 
Teachers also use these test scores to monitor the progress your child makes toward English proficiency.   
 
Please contact me if you have questions about the ACCESS for ELLs test.  You might want to know: 

- How do teachers use test results?  
- What are the English goals for my child? 
- In addition to English, what else does my child learn in school? 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 Kelly Stewart 
Coordinator of Learning Analytics and Assessment 
Spring Lake Park Schools 
 
For additional translated documents, please go to our SLP Assessment website.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
English 

https://www.springlakeparkschools.org/academics/testingassessment/mca-and-access-parent-materials

